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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL, 

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper
4th September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 2 TRI-GOLF
We are pleased to be able to offer the children in Year 2 the opportunity to participate in a Tri-Golf club.  Tri-Golf is a fun, energetic version of golf which suits young children of all abilities.
The club will run as a block of 6 lessons, beginning on Tuesday 18th September between 3.30 and 4.30pm.  The final session will take place on Tuesday 30th October.
There are a limited number of places, so we will select children by picking names from a hat, in order to give everyone a fair chance of participating.  We hope to offer any remaining children a place once the first 6 lessons have finished.
To participate in the lessons, children need to wear their PE kits and appropriate footwear (trainers/pumps).  It would also be advisable for all children to bring a water bottle.  Please return the reply slip below by Monday 10th September.  

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Ms T Rolston

 YEAR  2 TRI-GOLF CLUB – starting Tuesday 18th September
Child’s name ____________________________________     Class ________________
My child has permission to participate and will be picked up from the main office at 4.30pm by 
                                                                                                             (name of person collecting)
or

My child will be returning to teatime club and be collected as usual.

(Complete as appropriate).

Signed _______________________________

